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Brandy Butler

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 3:00 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 20170123
Attachments: FW Audubon letter re Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power Park ; Consumer Inquiry - 

Docket 20170123

See attached correspondence and add to the correspondence side of Docket 20170123. 
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Brandy Butler

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 2:37 PM
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: Audubon letter re Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power Park 
Attachments: Fl Audubon to Fl Public Service Comm Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power Park.pdf

 
 
From: Angie Calhoun  
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 2:35 PM 
To: Randy Roland 
Subject: FW: Audubon letter re Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power Park  
 
Customer correspondence from the Commissioner's office. 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 2:33 PM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: Audubon letter re Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power Park  
 
Copy on file, see 1251664C.  DHood 
 
From: Angie Calhoun  
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 2:26 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: Audubon letter re Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power Park  
 
 
 
From: Brandy Butler On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 2:25 PM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: Audubon letter re Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power Park  
 
Hi Angie, 
 
Here is the attachment.  Sorry about that. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Draper, Eric [mailto:EDRAPER@audubon.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 11:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Ana Ortega; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Jim Varian; Office of 
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Commissioner Brown; Katherine Fleming; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Baldwyn English; Danijela Janjic; JR Kelly; 
John.Butler@fpl.com 
Subject: Audubon letter re Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power Park  
 
Please find the attached letter in support of the request related to Docket 20170123 St. Johns River Power 
Park 
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Brandy Butler

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 2:58 PM
To: 'EDRAPER@audubon.org'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Docket 20170123

Mr. Eric Draper 
EDRAPER@audubon.org 
 
Dear Mr. Draper: 
 
This is in response to your correspondence to the Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC) regarding Florida Power & 
Light Company's (FPL) petition for approval of arrangement to mitigate unfavorable impact of St. Johns River Power 
Park. We will add your comments to the correspondence side of Docket No. 20170123. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




